
 

Update on Bruce Highway upgrades  

July – September 2019  
 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads' (TMR) Northern District has commenced several 
Bruce Highway safety and flood immunity projects between Ayr and Ingham.   

To assist motorists to plan their travels and potentially seek alternative routes, this map shows work 
locations and provides estimated travel delays (weather and construction conditions permitting). 

Motorists are advised to check the latest road conditions before travelling, using the QLDTraffic 
service, available: 

• by telephone on 13 19 40  

• online at www.QLDTraffic.qld.gov.au or 

• through the free QLDTraffic smartphone app, available from the iTunes and Google Play 
stores. 
 

 

  

For more information on these projects contact: 

Customer and Stakeholder Management, TMR Northern District office 

Phone:   1800 625 648 Email:   engagement.northern@tmr.qld.gov.au      Website:   www.tmr.qld.gov.au 

*Free call from anywhere in Australia. Call charges apply for calls from mobile phones and payphones 


